
 
 

 

 
07 March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: School Uniform 
 
You may remember we carried out a survey to gain your views on our current school uniform.  We 
had a high turnout of replies and are pleased to say that our uniform is on the whole, cost effective 
and good value for money.  One area that we have taken into consideration is the longevity of white 
polo shirts.  The results of the survey showed an overwhelming response to a darker colour polo 
shirt, to ensure they wash well and last longer, keeping their colour.   
 
Therefore, we are pleased to let you know we will be changing our uniform to royal blue polo shirts 
as of September 2023.   
 
Our guidance for uniform will be in place for all new admissions to the school from September 2023 
and there will be a transition period for current children between September 2023 to December 2023 
with the full policy in place for January 2024.   
 
We have worked with Crawlers to ensure they can provide the royal blue polo shirts with our logo on 
at the same cost as the white polo shirt.  Plain royal blue polo shirts are also available from local 
supermarkets. 
 
We do hope this is a welcome change following your feedback. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mrs S. Frost 
Headteacher 
 


